
 
 

 

 

COVID – 19 
Arkansas Utility Systems, 

Effective immediately, Arkansas Rural Water Association will be following National Rural Water 
Association’s federal guidelines and halting on-site visits for our field staff. If your system has an 
emergency, please contact the ARWA office or field staff immediately. We will evaluate the 
situation and, if deemed necessary, a field technician will go to your facility to provide hands-on 
assistance. 

ARWA is here for our members during this time of uncertainty with the COVID-19 pandemic. 
We will continue to monitor any changes of the COVID-19 pandemic and adhere to additional 
State directives as they are issued. 

ARWA Contact: 

Office Phone: 501-676-2255 

Email: arkrwa@sbcglobal.net 

 

Additional Questions or Concerns ? 

Dennis Sternberg, ARWA CEO-Cell#: 501-350-5548 

Chris Harris, ARWA Deputy Director-Cell#: 870-448-7647 

 

Remember Social Distancing, and Please Stay Safe! 
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